
June Carr
October 16, 1933 - March 13, 2015

June Carr, age 81, passed away on March 13, 2015 in Tulsa, Oklahoma. June was born
on October 16, 1933 in Porum, Oklahoma to her parents Wade Hampton Barnes and Elsie
Ardy Fisher. She was a homemaker. She is survived by her children, Tony Carr (Glenda),
Tulsa, Paula Carr, Tulsa, Brenda Doucette (Michael), Houston, and Caryl Baldwin, Tulsa.
Her grandchildren, Conor English (Jade), Brittney Barnes, Kimberly Flynn (Brett), Ashley
Moore (Brady), Quinn Carson (Brett), Lauren Higbee (Colin), Jordan Barnes, and Hannah
Billingsly (Drew), and her 10 great-grandchildren. She will be dearly missed by all.
Memorial services will be held at Floral Haven Funeral Home Chapel of Broken Arrow,
Oklahoma at 3:00 pm on Monday, March 16, 2015.



Comments

To June, my sisterâ??I prefer –Iâ??ll be seeing you later rather than goodbye. You
have been a part of me for all of my 75 plus years and will remain a part of me for the
number of years I have left on this earth. You will remain in my heart and thoughts
just as have Mama and Daddy and our sister Margaret; we remain a part of that
family unit which created the beings we were and the beings we became. The blood
that flows through my veins and every beat of my heart is connected to the essence
of that unit. I mourn more for me and your loved ones who remain behindâ??I rejoice
for you. You are with those who love you through the eternity of the human soul. I
could not have wished for better parents or siblings than those I was lucky enough to
have. I am sure the love of your life, Bill, met you and guided you out of the darkness
and pain into the light of love. Let your spirit rejoice, run with the wind, dance to the
music and sing with the Angels. I will always love you, your sister, Genni Sue

 
Genevieve Barnes - March 16, 2015 at 02:53 PM

Tony, Paula, Brenda, and Caryl — I'm sorry to learn of your mother's passing. I know
you all have gone through a lot during the past 13 months. I wish peace and
contentment to each of you.Take care,Lin

 
Lindsey Barnes - March 16, 2015 at 12:52 AM

Lit a candle in memory of June Carr
 
Keely - March 16, 2015 at 12:30 AM

I'm so sorry that I didn't have the chance to ever meet June or Bill. I work with their
daughter Brenda & she always talked about her parents devotion. It was so inspiring
and I can only imagine their reunion in heaven! Linda Pawlik-Daniel

 
Linda Pawlik-Daniel - March 15, 2015 at 06:55 PM
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